
Walking and cycling are 
active and convenient ways 
for your child to travel to 
school, but on the days you 
may need to drive, here are 
some things to consider:                 

Walk a block or two
On days when walking to and from school is not an 
option, consider parking a block or two away from the 
school drop off area and walk the rest of the way with 
your child. This reduces congestion near the school 
while also offering some physical activity. Learn more 
at everymetrecounts.ca

Carpool
Reduce the number of cars in the school zone by 
sharing a ride to school. Consider taking turns with a 
neighbour.

Walk a Block
Parking 101

Parking in Winter
Vehicles are not permitted on 
the street during a snow event 
or before snow removal is 
complete.  Vehicles left on street 
will be subject to enforcement, 
for example a $120 parking ticket 
and/or towed.

Near a School
Help keep school zones safe 
for children. Vehicles picking 
up children from school are not 
permitted to park and wait in a 
“no parking zone.“  

burlington.ca/parking


